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May 1, 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Anchor Bay Families, 
 
 

     Starting today, May 1st, our school buses will have cameras in operation. The cameras will be 

used to monitor student behavior to and from school or extracurricular activities. The footage will 

be used only to promote the order, safety, and security of students, staff, and property. 

 

     This security upgrade was made possible by the passing of our latest bond. A major 

component of the bond was improving the safety and security of our students and staff. We thank 

our community for their continued support of the school district while we make Anchor Bay a 

great, and safe, place to go to school.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Jankowski 


